
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

We are writing to you as Year 6 pupils at St Joseph’s Catholic Primary school in 

the hope that you will support us to raise some money to support The Lotus 

Flower.  
 

We would like to tell you about a fundraiser we’re doing this week to benefit 

the Lotus Flower Charity. For just £1, your child can buy a ticket to be entered 

into a raffle to win a cool bag, plus an emoji badge, plus each bag has a surprise 

inside! There are 20 bags up for grabs! These bags are great for carrying your 

swim kit, pencil case, water bottle, trainers or anything really! We made them 

ourselves to support The Lotus Flower charity. 
 

We want to support the Lotus Flower Charity because it’s something we really 

care about. The charity helps women and girls our age who have been through 

wars and displacement and have lost the chance or the right to learn to read, go 

to school, and learn a trade.  
 

The Lotus Charity helps these vulnerable girls and women learn to read, speak 

English, and learn a skill that will help them become self-sufficient. Most of 

these women and girls live in refugee camps and do not have access to this kind 

of education, which is why we’d really like to help them and give them some hope 

and confidence too.  
 

We spoke to the school about this yesterday in celebration of the word, so they 

already know that, from today, your child can buy a ticket from one of us at 

morning break. If the weather is nice, we will be outside near the water 

fountain, and if it’s wet play then we will be outside year six.  
 

Tickets cost £1, but the more you buy the better your chance of winning! 

Winners will be announced on Friday night at the school disco, but if you aren’t 

coming you can still collect your bag the following Monday at school. Please help 

us support this great charity.  

 

Many thanks,  
 

Rosalie, Amelia and Bella  

 

 

 

 


